

## HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD

Memorial Hall, School Street Milford, MA 01757



Chairman Robert Andreola called the May 11, 2022 meeting of the Milford Historical Commission to order at 7 pm in Memorial Hall. Motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Pam Fields, seconded by Ron Marino. Motion was unanimous.

The cyber security test was completed by Bob Andreola and Bob Samiagio.

Bob was notified that we can access Massachusetts links by registering for historic sites.

Dr. Buckley has completed an application form and checked off that he is interested in the Historical Commission.

Our budget ends June 15<sup>th</sup> and we have completed our expenses with money set aside for the next cable bill.

Bob sent a letter of recommendation for reappointment of Bob Samiagio and Anne.

Nick Zacchilli stopped by to gather information for the Plains Reunion.

Fran Stone donated a winter US field jacket from Korea. Ron set it on display on a mannequin with the other military uniforms.

On Saturday, "Celebrate Milford" we will be opened to visitors. Ron, Mary, Mike, Bill and Brian plan on coming. Memorial Day we will be open 10 am - 12 pm and the same people offered to come again.

Brian Long suggested that we have a car in the 4<sup>th</sup> of July parade with a banner. We agreed that it sounds like a good idea and perhaps we will welcome visitors into the Museum from 10 am to 12 pm.

Jim suggested that we use index cards with numbers on them for the Antique Appraiser day. That would allow visitors time to walk around the museum while they wait to have their treasures appraised. Another suggestion was to have Eric sit in the museum where people will have to go through the exhibits to reach him. Further discussion will follow.

Bill Farrell has a grandson, Sean Farrell (native of Milford), who is playing ice hockey with Team USA in Finland and played with the men's ice hockey team during the 2022 Winter Beijing Olympic Games.

Motion to adjourn was made at 8:05 by Ron, seconded by Jim. Motion was unanimous. The next scheduled meeting is June 8<sup>th</sup> at 7 pm in Memorial Hall.

## Respectfully submitted,

anne Lamontagne

Anne Lamontagne

Secretary

Commissioners Present
Robert Andreola, Chairman
Robert Samiagio, Treasurer
Anne Lamontagne, Secretary
Pam Fields
Ron Marino
Mary Villani
Jim Miller

Associate Member Brian Long

Visitors Mike Danello Bill Farrell